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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Bethel Park Community Center Temporarily Closed & All Recreation Programs Cancelled During 
Closure 

 

 

Bethel Park, PA – The Bethel Park Community Center will be closed Sunday, March 15 through 

Sunday, March 29 in an effort to slow the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and to ensure the safety of 

Bethel Park residents and guests.  

The closure pertains to all activities, programs, classes, meetings, events, and private rentals for 

residents and guests.  

“We recognize the inconvenience that this closure places on those who enjoy classes, programs and 

activities at the Community Center,” said Bethel Park Manager Laurence Christian.  “We truly appreciate your 

understanding during these difficult circumstances.”  

To follow updates regarding the facility reopening, monitor the Municipal website at bethelpark.net 

or visit Municipal social media pages on either Facebook or Instagram.    

 “The Municipality will continue to monitor the situation and follow the guidance of National, State 

and County agencies as developments continue,” said Christian.   

All other Municipal services will remain operational at this time.  The Community Center is located at 

5151 Park Ave., Bethel Park, 15102.  

 

# 

 


